UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY
190! GRATIOY STREET
ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI

JOMN K. BRYAN
VICE FRESICENT

February 24, 1981

Mr. Harold R. Denton

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuc lear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton: ULNRC=-417

Docket Numbers 50-482
50~486

CALLAWAY PLANT, UNITS 1l&2
FINAL SAFETY ANALYSIS REPORT, REVISION 2

ULNRC-326 dated October 19, 1979 transmitted an amendment to
the Union Electric Company Application dated April 30, 1974. That
Amendment included in part the SNUPPS Standard Plant Final Safety
Analysis Report and the Callaway Plant Final Safety Analysis Report
Siite Addendum.

Furnished herewith are seventy five copies of Revision 2 to
the Callaway Plant Final Safety Analysis Report Site Addendum.
Seventy five copies of Revision 2 to the SNUPPS Standard Plant Final
Safety Analysis Report were transmitted by Mr. N. A. Petrick,
Executive Director, SNUPPS by SLNRC 81-00" dated February 24, 1981.
This information is hereby incoiporated oy reference into the
Callaway Application.

Site Addendum Revision 2 includes responses to the gquestions
transmitted by an NRC letter dated December 30, 1980 and responses to
the site related questions transmitted by an NRC letter dated January
7, 1981. Also included in Revision 2 are organization changes which
are discussed in Chapter 13 and changes to Appendix 3A and Chapter 17
to reflect the responses to the NRC letter of December 30, 1980.

Very truly yours,

ohn K. Bryan
Vv

DS/kml i




STATE OF MISSOURI

)
) S S
CITY OF ST. LOUIS )

John K. Bryan, of lawful age, being first duly sworn upon
oath says that he is Vice President-Nuclear and an officer of Union
Electric Company; that he has read the foregoing document and knows
the ~untent thereof; that he has executed the same for and on behalf
of said company with full power and authority to do so; and that the
facts therein stated are true and correct to tha2 best of his
snowledge, information and belief.

By <Q41
_ “n K. 'Brya
| Yice Preside
uclear

SUBSCRIBED and sworn to before me this 24th day of February, 1981




JOHN K. BRYAN

UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY
1901 GRATIOTY BTREET
ST. Louis, MesouR!
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Washington, DC 2055°%
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Executive Director, SNUPPS by SLNRC 81-009 dated February 2«4, 1981l.
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